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Recognizing that the National Association of Temple Educators is an integral part of synagogue life and of 

inestimable help not only to the National Federation of Temple Sisterhoods and the Union of American Hebrew 

Congregations but also to the entire Reform movement, the National Federation of Temple Sisterhoods notes 

with pleasure NATE’s 25th anniversary of distinguished service to the cause of furthering education and the 

survival of Judaism and looks forward to its continuing strength as well as growth in the years to come.
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